
Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 
If your child has any type of medical issue or health concern that you would like to share with 
your child’s bus driver, please inform your individual bus driver directly. 
 
The bus garage phone number is 860-693-8941, ask for Dean Martel. 
 
If you have any questions, please see the school nurse in each building. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Diane Sodaro, RN 
School Nurse Supervisor 
 
860-693-5997 


